OSA

Oakland School for the Arts

Greetings OSA Families,

The message below was sent to your student and we wanted to keep you in the loop. It includes
information about PowerSchool and our Remote Learning Schedule, so please take a moment to look
it over. Thank you and we look forward to a great semester!

- The OSA Student Services Team

Hello Students!

The new year is almost here, so we want to make sure that you have your class list and you know the
remote learning schedule. Here is a quick video that takes you through the whole process .

Some important things to know:

« PowerSchool’s mobile app is not working. You will need to view PowerSchool through an
internet browser.

« Do not use the bell schedule view in PowerSchool- it does not reflect the remote learning
schedule. View the quick video above for a full explanation.

¢ The remote bell schedules are available on the OSA Website.

« If you forgot your PowerSchool login, please email studentrecords@oakarts.org for a reset.

We look forward to seeing you next week- enjoy the rest of your summer break :)

Ms. Schultz



